
Ross Park Upgrades Project 

 

The Village of St. Bernard, St. Bernard-Elmwood Place City Schools, and Roger Bacon High School 
are partnering together for exciting set of improvements to Ross Park. 

 

Project Elements 

1. A new, multi-purpose track in Lower Ross to support the local track teams for practice as 
well as fitness for our residents. Access to the park shelters will remain available on the 
selected surface. 

2. Upgraded lighting at Lower Ross Park to allow easier and more efficient use of the Lower 
Ross fields and areas after dark. This will increase the availability of our fields and also 
improve safety at night. 

3. Repairing and rehabilitating the fields in Lower Ross Park will improve drainage and provide 
a more consistent and safer surface for all sports and recreational activities. 

4. Upgraded lighting at the tennis and pickleball courts at Upper Ross Park to allow use by 
residents and teams after dark and improve safety at night. 

5. A bathroom, storage, and picnic shelter building in Upper Ross Park constructed near the 
existing shelter will provide bathrooms and drinking water and a place to get out of the sun. 
This will be a great addition for tennis and basketball players, as well as the community 
gardeners in Upper Ross. 

6. The three tennis and pickleball courts will be resurfaced and relined to repair the damage 
from weather, use, and previous drainage issues. 

 

Timing 

The village and our partners are currently seeking funding sources to help us complete this 
ambitious project. As we work to secure the necessary resources, we will be providing updates on 
the Recreation page on the village website (cityofstbernard.org) and during council and other 
meetings. 

 

Contacts 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Chris Sauer with the Village Recreation 
Department. 

Chris Sauer 
513-235-8104 
chris.sauer@gmail.com 
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